
 
FROM: MR.GREG WILSON 
 
ADDRESS:………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….      

                          POWER OF ATTORNEY 

 
This power of attorney is hereby given to Advocate Cliff M. 
Adams of C.M Adams Chambers with office at 54 Commissioner 
Street, Marshall Town, Johannsburg,South Africa this day 
being the……………………….Of ……………………… 2008                                     
 
I Mr. Greg Wilson of United States of America with my 
Address at:…………………………………………………………………………………………………… hereby 
give Advocate Cliff.M.Adams of C.M Adams Chambers to 
solicit on my behalf in any office in South Africa in 
respect of business  transaction I have with Mr.Usman 
Mohammed Dogo of Republic of Sudan presently staying in 
South Africa with his Address at Flat No 6B, Revonia Road,Sandton 
City,JohannesburgSouth Africa. 
 

I Mr. Greg Wilson have authorized Advocate. Cliff M.Adams 
of C.M.Adams Chambers to represent me in any office in 
South Africa for the transfer of US$28Million united States 
Dollars (Twenty-eight Million United States Dollars) into 
my bank account in United States of America.     
 
That all necessary documentations and implementations will 
be guided by him for an authentic approvals when necessary 
till this transaction come to an end.  
 
I Mr. Greg Wilson hereby authorize Advocate. Cliff M. Adams 
to sign all legal documents relating to this transaction on 
my behalf as approved by the bank officials  
 
I Mr. Greg Wilson signed this Power Of Attorney in good 
faith without any prejudice at all. 
 
………………………………………………………………………… 
Signed, sealed and delivered 
By the within named 
Mr. Greg Wilson 


